May 2010


Dear Visiting Royalty and Chaperones;

  Thank you for replying to our invitation to be part of our 25th Anniversary Butterfest parade this year.  We look forward to your visit.  As part of our invitation to you, we would like to take this opportunity to invite you to a pre-parade reception that will be held at the Sparta Chamber Depot, 111 Milwaukee Street, just south of the Water Street line-up area.   The reception will start at 10:30am and run until about noon.  There will be a group photo of all visiting Royalty, Festmaster’s and representatives at 11:30am.  So, stop and have some refreshments and snacks and meet our 2010 Royal Family and get some great socializing with fellow Fest people.  Looking forward to seeing you on June 14th.  Any questions call Marlene Martin, director of the Pageant Committee at 608-487-4767

Sincerely,

Miss Sparta Pageant Committee 

